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May 22, 2025 

 
 
 
 
Mr. Craig D. Roswell, Chair 
c/o Ms. Jennifer K. Allgair, Executive Director 
State Ethics Commission 
45 Calvert Street, 3rd Floor 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 
Dear Mr. Roswell: 
 

In accordance with COMAR 19A.04, a county or municipality may submit proposed ethics 
provisions and amendments to the Commission for review and comment prior to final enactment.  
 

Enclosed for your review and comment is Council Bill 36-2025 (An Act Concerning Amending 
the Number of Individuals Required to File Financial Disclosure Statements).  This bill has been 
favorably reported out of the Government Operations and Fiscal Policy Committee of the Prince 
George’s County Council and is now pending before the full Council. 
 

Please provide comments on the bill as soon as possible and should you need additional 
information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Donna J. Brown 
Clerk of the Council 

 
 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Jennifer A. Jenkins, Council Administrator 
 Colette R. Gresham, Deputy Council Administrator 
 Karen T. Zavakos, Associate Council Administrator 
 Leroy D. Maddox, Jr., Legislative Attorney 
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